
   
     

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

  
  

From:  
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Cc: info@copyrightalliance.org 
Subject: Keep IP rights strong 
Date: Tuesday, March 23, 2010 12:41:14 PM 

The Copyright Alliance has informed me of this welcome invitation from the Obama 
Administration to share my thoughts on my rights as a contributor to creators. 

I am a manager of photographers. Thousands of companies, and hundreds of 
thousands of people in my industry support strong copyright laws to protect the IP 
of our works. 

I support your efforts to maintain the strong IP laws, and will do anything needed to 
aid in your efforts. 

Thank you, 
JM 

Jean-Marc Vlaminck 
arcreps, inc. 
<http://www.arcreps.com/> 
323 200 2144-o 
917 443 8225-c 
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